
 

First Lutheran Church & Sans Souci  
 

 

Sunday June 26th 

we will kick off our 9th Annual ‘Undies For Everyone!” drive.  

First Lutheran Church and Sans Souci of Columbus will collaborate to 

provide new socks and underwear to  

children in our community who need them. 

This effort will continue through July 24th, giving  

everyone plenty of time and opportunity to contribute. 

Any Size, Any Color, Any Gender 
 

 

Drop items off in the collection cart in the Narthex of First Lutheran Church  

Tues, Weds, Thurs or Sunday mornings 

Also Saturday collection opportunities: July 9 and July 23rd, 10am - 12 noon. 

Thank you! 


